
 
 

   

  

March 12, 2024 
 
 
Re: Utility Request Burger Box located at 81201 Indio Blvd. 
  
  

 
Dear Kate: 
 
Please find attached PDF files of our facilities covering the areas you have requested. The 
information we have provided was obtained from a search of all our available records and are 
approximate in nature. If exact location and material are required, It is the responsibility of the 
developer or engineering firm to determine if a conflict exist between the proposed development 
and our facilities. 
 
Also attached is a base map showing the Indio Water Authority domestic mains colored in blue.   
 
If you have any question or need additional information, please call me at (760) 625-7737 or 
email me at lehernandez@indio.org. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Luis Hernandez 
Water Engineering Tech. I 
Indio Water Authority 
 
Attachments:  Exhibit Map, MITCHELL MINI STORAGE AS_BUILTS 
    
 
cc:   Roman Gonzalez, Water Project Construction Manager, Indio Water Authority 
  Ines Campos, Junior Engineer 
        Brandon Gonzalez, Water Operations Inspector II, Indio Water Authority 
    
    
    

 
 
 

mailto:lehernandez@indio.org


INDIO BLVD




	IWA Utlity Request Burger Box
	ExhibitMap Burger Box
	MITCHELL MINI STORAGE.

